NTEU


NTEU strongly supports H.R. 616, a bill to provide that 4 of the 12 weeks of parental leave made available to a federal employee shall be paid leave.
Rep. Carolyn Maloney (D-N.Y.) has again introduced her paid parental leave bill, which NTEU has testified in support of. The bill allows for four weeks of paid parental leave for the birth or adoption of a child and allows substitution of paid leave for unpaid leave. Today, employees must cobble together accrued annual and sick leave if they want to receive a paycheck while they are out. This may work for the lucky family who never gets sick or takes a vacation, but it is unrealistic for most families.

For more information go to www.nteu.org 
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